
 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA 

 
August 31, 2016 

 
 
 
 

TO:  Chair Ferlito and Forest & Beach Commissioners 

FROM: Mike Branson, City Forester 

SUBJECT: Supplemental Materials for Item V.1. – North Dunes Restoration 
Project 

 
Attached please find the following documents pertinent to the September 1, 2016 
discussion of the North Dunes Restoration Project CDP 

 

• City Council Minutes of February 3, 2015 (pertinent except) 
• Professional Services Agreement with Native Solutions 

 

 

 
































